
 

 

Ad hoc press information : Binder+Co delivers letter of intent for acquisition 

 
As part of their strategy of continuous and profitable growth, both organically and through the acquisition of companies, today Binder+Co 
AG has delivered a non-binding letter of intent in a bidding-process for the purchase of a majority shareholding in a machine and plant 
manufacturing company. Further information cannot be communicated at this time due to the confidentiality agreement in effect.    
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